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NEWS RELEASE 
 
 
 
Vancouver, BC, May 30, 2018 – Tidal Royalty Corp., (the “Company”) a reporting issuer in 
British Columbia and Ontario, wishes to advise that the Company will not be proceeding with the 
proposed royalty agreement with Desert Horizon Ltd., as reported in the Company’s 
Management Discussion & Analysis as filed on April 3, 2018 under the Company’s profile on 
SEDAR. 
 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 
TIDAL ROYALTY CORP. 

 
 
 

THEO VAN DER LINDE, DIRECTOR 
 
 
 
For further information contact: Mr. van der Linde Tel: 604.687.2038 
 
 
 
Cautionary Statement 

NO SECURITIES REGULATOR NOR ANY STOCK EXCHANGE HAS REVIEWED OR ACCEPTS 
RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS NEWS RELEASE  
 


